
 

Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome to Year 3 half termly newsletter which will give you a flavour of what 

your child will be learning and experiencing in year 3 during the upcoming half 

term.  We hope you find it useful.  

This half term we are looking forward to cele-

brating the birth of Jesus with our special 

Christmas Show “It’s Christmas”.  

The show dates are: 

Tuesday 5th December pm 

Wednesday 6th December am & 

pm 

We will be sending out costume details this 

week. How to obtain tickets will be sent out 

shortly. Please do contact us if you have any 

questions. 

Thank you for sending in food donations for 

our harvest celebration and for the ‘shoebox 

appeal’. 

Key Dates  
8th November—Virtual Parents’ Meetings  

9th November—Virtual Parents’ Meetings  

9th November— Individual School Photos  

17th November—Crazy Hair and Sock Day  

13th December— Christmas Dinner Day  

15th December—Christmas Dress Down Day and last 

day of term  

4th January—First Day Back in School  

 

Please remember children can bring in fruit 

snacks for playtime. 

RE - we will be learning about Catholic Social 

Teaching and preparing for Jesus’ birth in our 

Advent lessons. 

Writing - our fiction writing will based on the 

book ‘The Owl who was afraid of the dark’  

Maths—we will measuring mass and capacity  

of objects. 

History—We will be continuing our Stone 

Age lessons and we are looking forward to 

our trip to Hillier’s Gardens where we will be 

archaeologists. 

3CL– Monday 13th November 

3MR- Thursday 16th November 

3DR– Friday 17th November 

Children will need to wear warm clothes, 

wellington boots, a waterproof coat. They 

will need a packed lunch and a water bottle. 

DT—we will be designing and making Christ-

mas decorations. 

PE—our PE lessons are on Tuesdays. 

PSHCE– we are learning about my neigh-

bours. 

Computing—we will be looking at digital 

photography and continuing to practice our 

multiplication tables on ‘TT Rockstars’. 

Please remember to read daily with your child and complete the reading challenge. Daily reading 

will ensure your child has the best start in life.  
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